
To all PAEA Members and Sympathizers, 

The PAEA Administration and Board would like to inform that our March 2020 meeting (scheduled for 

20 March) is cancelled.  We came to this decision for the safety of all, in light of risks related to the 

COVID-19 virus. 

We hope all are safe and taking care of themselves and their families during this uncertain time. 

We will miss everyone this month; and hope to see everyone soon.  We will be reviewing holding our 

April meeting (scheduled for 17 April), and will of course let everyone know, as it gets closer. 

Take care… 

The PAEA Administration & Board 


